
Planting Plans 

There are two small areas at the Yarmouth Road porch entrance to the park which could be planted up to look more welcoming to visitors. A quotation has 

also been requested for removal of an old tree stump from one of the beds. The following planting plan is suggested: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



There is a trough near to the Peace Garden which would benefit from some tidying and refreshed planting. The following planting plan is suggested: 

 
 


